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SUBJECT : DATA GATHERING AND VALIDATION OF NEAP SIM
CARD RECIPIENTS

DATE : May 23, 2022

This has reference to the Unnumbered Memorandum signed by Dr. Nicolas T.
Capulong, CESO III, Regional Director, disseminating DM-OSEC-2022-085
signed by Director John Arnold S. Siena of the National Educators’ Academy of
the Philippines (NEAP) with the subject Request for Data Gathering and
Validation of NEAP SIM Card Recipients.

Relative thereto, this Office requests the participation of all NEAP SIM Card
recipients in the data gathering and validation by accessing and providing the
data/information in this google form with a link
https://tinyurl.com/NEAPSIMROValidation until May 31, 2022.

This Office likewise enjoins the school property custodian that received NEAP
Sim cards to facilitate this survey in their respective school.

For questions and concerns, kindly contact the Human Resource and
Development Section (HRDS) thru contact number 0905-846-8102.

Immediate dissemination and compliance with the content of this
Memorandum are desired.
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